##/##/####

Dear Downtown Property Owner:

Enclosed you will find notice of a public hearing for a special assessment to continue funding the downtown sidewalk snow removal service the city has provided for the past eight years.

The Downtown Development Authority has negotiated a four-year extension of the contract with Eric Rogers, LLC to continue providing the service.

The amount of the assessment remains \$2.00 per linear foot of frontage. So, for example, if your storefront or property is 30 feet wide, your annual assessment will be \$60. Every effort is made to ensure the assessment is reasonable, and is substantially cheaper than you would be able to contract for individually.

Please note that the price is fixed, and will not change during those four years.

If you have any questions or concerns about the assessment, please feel free to call me (517) 543-8853.

Thank you,

Bryan Myrkle City of Charlotte